
Reception Newsletter
Friday 1st May

Dear Parents/Guardians
We have enjoyed a very busy week in Reception. This week we have really enjoyed looking at our
tadpoles who have started to grow some little legs. They are getting so big and we can’t wait until
they turn into frogs!
We have explored the circus this week and used our senses to explore what we can see, smell,
hear, taste and feel at the circus. We had lots of fun writing sentences using our senses at the
circus. Next week we are going to taste some popcorn—please let my teacher know if I have any
allergies.
We have had lots of fun creating our own clown characters for the circus and thinking of our own
clown names. We have put our clowns up on display to celebrate our amazing creative work.
In our maths we have been getting better at adding. We have been counting on to find the answer
this week. Next week we are going to be getting better at taking away. We can practice counting
back from different numbers at home to practice!
We loved going to afterschool clubs this week and we are looking forward to going again.
Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and the children
were so proud sharing them. Keep them coming in!
Have a lovely weekend!

Magical Moments
Name of Child _________________Date________________
Magical moment
_________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________

Superstar Writer!
This week’s winners: Samantha Horne (RM)  and  Georgia Wayman (RD)

Well done!

Class RM Assembly
On Thursday 21st May at 9.00am Class RM will be having an assembly for their parents. The

children will be getting some lines to learn next week. Please can these be practiced at
home.


